

Newspaper volunteers

Blockworker volunteer

The Greater Park Hill News has a unique delivery system in that it relies on volunteers on each block to deliver a copy of our paper to their neighbors. These volunteers are called blockworkers. Here is how it works: on or around the first of every month a blockworker receives a bundle of papers on their doorstep. The blockworker delivers a copy to every home on the route.

This is a great opportunity to get some exercise and meet neighbors! It takes about <u>20 minutes per</u> month.

Adopt a block volunteer

There are blocks in Park Hill that do not have a blockworker volunteer and it seems to change every month due to volunteers moving, illness, etc. The newspaper manager is looking for volunteers to deliver papers to "adopted" blocks with labels on the papers stating "If you enjoy receiving this paper, please consider volunteering to deliver to your block. Contact 720-287-0442 (voicemail) or newspaper@greaterparkhill.org." The idea is to mobilize neighbors to become volunteers for their own block. Volunteers who adopt a block have the option to adopt a different block the following month or just do it once.

This is a great opportunity to get some exercise and meet neighbors! It takes about <u>20 minutes per month</u>.

Bundling volunteer

We utilize 5-9 volunteers once per month to put newspapers in bundles in a specific order in preparation for papers to be delivered to blockworker volunteers and local businesses. This group of volunteers enjoy lively discussion and a first glance at the latest issue of the paper. The time frame is 9am to 10:30am at the GPHC office on the following dates:

September 29, 2017 October 31, 2017 November 30, 2017 December 29, 2017

Time commitment is 1.5 hours per month and is a great way to fraternize with other volunteers!

If you are interested in any of these volunteer positions, please contact newspaper manager, Melissa Davis, at newspaper@greaterparkhill.org or 720-287-0442 (voicemail).